
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will a hold public hearing 
on Tuesday, August 1, 2006 at 7:40 p.m., at the City Hall Annex, 344 
Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on 
an application (#216) by the Cambridge Public Library to alter the 
existing Collins Public Library at 64 Aberdeen Avenue. The applicant 
requests a Planning Board Special Permit as authorized in Section 4.33 f 
6, Footnote 54 to reduce or waive certain front yard setback, FAR and 
accessory parking requirements (Sections 5.31 and 6.36) to allow the 
entire public library to be made accessible to all members of the public.  
The applicant also requests that the Planning Board waive the 
application fee. 

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development 
Department, 344 Broadway.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617-349-4647, TTY 617-349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


